UNANDERRA PUBLIC SCHOOL

The site and buildings of Unanderra Public School were recently sold to
Woolworths Ltd for the construction of a supermarket. The school will be
relocated at Cordeaux Heights. This site has a brick school building dating back
to 1877 which according to Wollongong City Council is currently 'heritage listed'.
Thanks to a campaign by local citizens and heritage groups news has been
received that the school building will not be demolished, but will be retained by
the purchaser for community use.
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